Edward Verrall riBa
Chartered Architect

Development Management,

Camden Town Hall Extension,

Argyle Street,

London WC1H 8EQ 7" September 2020

Dear Sirs,

Re: 6 Gillies Street, London NW5 4DL

On behalf of Mr J.Tuckett, a Planning Application for a single-storey rear extension, at the above site
has been submitted on-line today via the Planning Portal. The Planning Application reference is

PP- 09046385.

The Applicant will be making payment to the local authority for the Planning Application.

Yours sincerely,

Edward Verrall RIBA

Cc Applicant
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